Learning for life, building a firm foundation.

11th June 2025

Dear Families,

We have reached the time of year when we are making plans for our next academic year. Some of our children will be moving on to a new school and we wish them happiness and success. We are also sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Ramzan who has been working in Year 4 this year. We have known Mrs Ramzan for many years as she used to work here until eight years ago. We wish Mrs Ramzan happiness and success in her new school too!

Over the next few weeks leading up to the summer holidays, children who are remaining at All Saints will be getting to know the teachers and teaching assistants who they will have next year. There will be short weekly 'getting to know each other' sessions and one full day in children's new classes on Wednesday 2nd July.

The planned teaching arrangements for next year are:

Nursery - Mrs Clynes and Mrs Evans

Reception – Miss Lomas and Mrs Costello

Year 1 - Mrs Cheema, Mrs Leigh and Miss Neville

Year 2 - Mrs Sandu, Mrs Seaman and Mrs Durbin

Year 3 - Mr Woolcock and Mrs Malin

Year 4 – Mrs Korzeniewski, Mrs Lusty and Mrs Carreira

Year 5 - Mrs Cooke, Mrs Walford and Mrs Neville

Year 6 – Miss Edwards and Mrs Carey

Our other valued teaching assistants will continue to support children in classes in addition to the above arrangements. In addition, our pastoral team of Mrs Lusty and Miss Rouse will continue to support children and their families in many different ways.

As always, I know that you will work alongside our amazing team to ensure the very best possible outcomes for our wonderful children.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Harrison Headteacher



Knebley Crescent Nuneaton CV10 7AT Tel: 02476 382123

email: admin3101@welearn365.com head3101@welearn365.com

www.allsaintsceprimary schoolandnursery.co.uk

> Headteacher Lisa Harrison